
 

 

 

Titans Youth Football and Cheer 
 Volunteer Policy 

 
 
 
As a not for profit organization, the Titans Youth Football and Cheer Association (TYFCA) relies 

heavily on the volunteer support that we receive from our families.  All TYFCA families are required 

to participate in volunteer activities at games and other TYFCA events. Having our parents 

volunteer prevents the organization having to seek outside assistance to work our games, where 

TYFCA would be required to pay.  This in turn allows us to maintain our registration fees at a 

minimum.   

 

Each registering family will be required to help at minimum up to 1 time for game day duties, or 

other events where the TYFCA need assistance, including but not limited to concessions, sidelines, 

entry gate, and/or fundraising events etc. (family fun day is not considered a volunteer event). The 

volunteer coordinator is the only person allowed to qualify volunteer activities outside of those listed 

here.  If you are not able to cover your scheduled spot, it is your responsibility to inform the 

volunteer coordinator. 

 

TYFCA will circulate an electronic sign up or something similar and required everyone to choose the 

event for which they would like to volunteer. We understand that conflicts will come up during the 

year so swapping of a date is permitted.  

 

We truly rely on the help of every family to execute a great season that our children will remember 

positively. New families don’t be scared to step in and help, its encouraged.  

 

Lastly, due to the high costs to host football games, volunteers are required to pay the gate 

admission. 

 

The Titans continue to appreciate the support of our wonderful families and look forward to another 

great season. 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Acknowledgment and acceptance of this “Titans Youth Football and Cheer Equipment Policy” has been formalized through 
acceptance of the “Titans Youth Football and Cheer Association Liability and Policy Acceptance Form“. 


